[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear <name>,

The Ferndale Public Library continues to evolve each year due to the support it receives from our community. Our friends and neighbors have made a difference by overwhelmingly supporting the millage in 2007 that allowed us to greatly improve the library building, patronizing our used book sales by donating or buying books, tipping our volunteer bartenders in the library’s beer garden at this year’s Pig & Whiskey and the DIY Street Fair, dropping a few coins in the wishing well at the library, and making a cash contribution.

We appreciate your latest gift of <amount> to the Ferndale Public Library. Your support has allowed the FPL to provide top-rate services to residents of Ferndale and surrounding communities, as demonstrated by the following statistics:
· 11,597 individuals have a FPL library card
· approximately 165,000 people enter the library each year
· more than 160,000 materials have been checked out this year
· approximately 3,000 have attended adult and youth programs
· nearly 29,685 interactions have taken place at the circulation desk
· more than 21,000  materials have been inter-loaned for Ferndale residents from other libraries  

The library’s board of trustees made the difficult decision to make cuts to the library’s budget for the fiscal year that began on July 1. These cuts resulted in the elimination of one full-time and one part-time position, the closure of the library on Fridays, and the reduction of Saturday hours. This was a decision of last resort.
 
We hope you will consider a gift of <amount> to support your library today. You can mail a check, made payable to Ferndale Public Library, to the address at the top of this letter, or you may charge your gift by going to www.ferndalepubliclibrary.org and clicking on the Donate Now button. The library’s staff, volunteers, board, and most importantly, the library’s patrons, are grateful for your support.

Sincerely yours,




P.S. Your gift by December 31 benefits both you and the Ferndale Public Library. Contributions to the library are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
